
    
 

       
 

 

 

       
 
 

 

           
                

         
            
      

            
     

        
       

 

            
       

 
             

     
     

          

  

      

 

     

  

           
           
                    

   



    
 

       
 

         
   

         
   

       
       

    
  

 
        

       

       
  

        
        

  
       

 

          
  

  

      
      

     
   

   
    

             
     

 
      





    
 

       
 



    
 

       
 

        
     

       
 

      
     

     
        

       
       
  

 

          

  

           
    

     
     

 
       

   
      

      
      

          
           

      
 

 

        

 

            
           

      
      

       
    

     
 

   
   

I believe you're looking at the same issue for employees, and that is non-



    
 

       
 

 

 
   

           
  

       
   

     
 

   

 

   



    
 

       
 

                
       

         
         

       
    

            
             

    
                

 

  

  
      

 
     
          

    
        

            
 

    
  

           
       

    
    

     
       

                
   

      
     

     
      

 

          
     

  
         

   
 

       
      

models and practices that have become more widespread in the decades since the rule was last 



    
 

       
 

    
     

   
         

                
           

    
             

  

     
       

   
         

    

       
   

        
      

         
        

            

 
        

 
      

   
   

         
  

              
  

 
         

         
  

   
         

   

 

     
      

     
      

        

Finally, to ensure that the disclosures are accessible and comprehensible to potential purchasers, the 
rule requires sellers marketing in languages other than English to provide the disclosures in the language 



    

 

       



    
 

       
 

       
           

 

                 
      

     
  

 

 

 
        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                 
     
                 

      
                 

 

 
    

 

possible, including the folks in the Bureau of Consumer Protection, the Division of Marketing Practices, 
and the Office of General Counsel. So I'm glad to I vote yes today. Thank you, Chair Khan. 

Lina Khan: 

Great, thanks so much to you all. With that, we can move this officially for a vote. So I move that the 
commission approve and issue the advanced notice proposed rule making on the commission's Business 
Opportunity Rule that the secretary circulated on November 15th under matter number R51193. Is 
there a second? 

Commissioner Bedoya: 

Yes. 

Lina Khan: 
Thanks, Commissioner Bedoya. I will now call for a vote starting with Commissioner Bedoya. 

Commissioner Bedoya: 

Yes. 

Lina Khan: 

Commissioner Wilson? 

Commissioner Wilson: 

I vote yes. 

Lina Khan: 


